** ADVANCE TECHNICAL INFORMATION NOTICE * *
DATE: April 9, 2013

TO: Mitsubishi Motors Dealer Principals, General Managers, Service Managers, and
Parts Managers

RE: 2013 Qutlander Sport AWD Fuel Gauge Safety Recall

ATIN NO. ATIN-13-SR-006
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AFFECTED VEHICLES: Certain 2013 Outlander Sport AWD Vehicles (built before December 12,
2012)

PURPOSE

A safety recall campaign will be released today for the fuel gauge equipped on certain 2013
Outlander Sport AWD vehicles built before December 12, 2012. Do not deliver any affected 2013
Outlander Sport AWD vehicles built before December 12, 2012 until this recall has been
performed. This recall campaign will be conducted in the U.S. and Canada. The Recall Bulletin
outlining the repair procedure will be available today on MEDIC and MDL.

Due to improper parts selection during the assembly process, some 2013 Outlander Sport AWD
vehicles may have been built without installation of the fuel sending unit harness of the sub-sending
unit. Absence of the proper fuel sending unit harness may result in a false fuel tank reading. As a
result, the vehicle operator may believe the vehicle still has % of a tank of fuel when the tank is, in
fact, empty. This could cause the vehicle engine to stall due to insufficient fuel, which could result in
a vehicle crash without prior warning.

Dealers are requested to inspect all affected vehicles to determine if the correct fuel sending unit
harness is installed. If necessary, a new harness must be installed.

Affected new vehicle inventory VINs can be reviewed on the Mitsubishi Dealer Link in the Open
Recalls List available under the service section of “e-reports”. Dealers must review the Warranty
Superscreen to confirm if any vehicles in their new or used vehicle inventories are affected, and
conduct this campaign prior to delivering them.

If installation of a new harness is required, the dealer must contact their facing PDC with the
corresponding VIN information and an order will be placed. Please refer to Parts Bulletin 54-US-01-
13 for additional information.

IMPORTANT
Affected new or used inventory vehicles must be repaired before the vehicle is
delivered. Dealers must check their inventory vehicles’ VINs on the Warranty Super
Screen to verify whether the vehicle is involved in this recall campaign. It is a
violation of Federal law for a dealer to deliver a new motor vehicle or any new or used
item of motor vehicle equipment (including a tire) covered by the notification under a
sale or lease until the defect or noncompliance is remedied.
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